
April 14, 1920.

My dear Prince,-

I have read with pleasure your memor of Sir

James Grant, and I think you have dealt with a somewhat

difficult task admirably. I am going to take advantage

of the privilage you give me of abgesting that you

should leave out the certions that I havewaesed out in

pensil, to my mind, they do not add weight to the

menoir.

to are anxious not to have any changes in

the proofe, so that, if you would give the matter a lit-

tle further consideration new, and let me have the man¬

uscript again soon, I will be very glad.

Sincerely,

Prof. B. E. Prince, F.R.S.C.

Dominion Commissioner of Fischeries, and

Dept. of the Nav i Service,

Ottawa.
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